
Public Administration Committee

From: Timothy Evans ....
Sent: Friday, 28 March 2014 9:33 AM
To: Public Administration Committee
Subject: No to shooting animals in WA

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am quite surprised to hear that WA is considering recreational shooting. I would not support this practice and
would ask that it not be introduced.

I don't agree with the shooting of animals as a sport and believe they need to be protected from such cruelty. I
would like to see our state stand up and support animals and their welfare by saying no to this proposal. I think we
need to show our children that animals feel pain and as such deserve to be treated with respect and care.

voted to support the current government and hope that it in turn does not support the cruelty that would come
along with recreational shooting of introduced species.

Cheers,

Tim

Tim Evans

Sincerely,

Timothy Evans


